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HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! 

The Green Valley Board would like to wish everyone a 
Happy New Year and we hope you had a wonderful 
holiday season. We want to remind you to be safe this 
year in all that you do, especially on the range! 

Range Rules 

With a new year upon us we are looking forward to 
expanding our membership with all of the new 
memberships and would like to remind everyone that 
the GVRPC Range Rule Book can be found on the club 
website at 
http://www.gvshoot.com/forums/index.php?/page/gv
rangerules. Please take a moment to review those 
before coming out to the range. We have several new 
ranges and have made many modifications to existing 
ranges and for this reason some of the rules have been 
updated to accommodate the new additions and 
improvements. As always, we want to remind 
everyone that while you are on the range at either of 
the facilities eye and ear protection is MANDATORY! 
Exploding targets are not allowed on the ranges. Steel 
penetrating rounds or armor piercing rounds 
(commonly known as “green tips”) are not allowed to 
be used on steel targets. Please be kind and courteous 
to other shooters, be your own range officer (no one 
else can keep you safe but you!), and pick up any trash 
before you leave (NO LIVE AMMO/DUDS IN THE 
TRASH CANS!!) If you see any issues with the range or 
the equipment, or would like to make a suggestion, 
please drop a line in our suggestion box online at 
http://www.gvshoot.com/forums/index.php?/forum/1
4-suggestion-box/.  

 

 

Membership Renewals 

Renewals for 2015 Memberships were mailed 
December 15th and should have arrived in 
everyone’s mailbox shortly thereafter. If you did 
not get a renewal form, please contact the club. 
You can leave a voicemail on the club answering 
machine or you can contact Cathy Ergovich or 
Richard Poelling to inquire about receiving a new 
renewal form. Please get those returned as 
quickly as possible. The gate codes will be 
changed February 1st and new passes must be 
displayed at that time or you will be asked to 
leave the range. 

Range Improvement Fund Drive 

A big thank you to everyone who has donated over 
the past year to help us improve the ranges we 
have at the clubs. We appreciate every member, 
friend and family that has donated to the club in 
order to make our club one of the best in the 
country. Thank you to all of you who purchased 
Glock raffle tickets. We raised over $8,000 with 
ticket sales! Our Range Improvement Fund Drives 
will continue into the new year so please contact 
the club treasurer at 
http://www.gvshoot.com/forums/index.php?/pag
e/gvcontact if you would like to donate. 
Remember, members can donate their time as well 
to help out on the range for a $25 membership 
discount per day worked. Contact a board member 
to volunteer. 
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Green Valley Classifieds 

Do you have some supplies, gear or ammunition you 
would like to sell? Are you looking for something in 
particular for your next match or reloading 
machine? Then we have the spot for you right here 
in the GVRPC Newsletter! If you would like to sell or 
place a want add please send your request to 
amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com and we will place 
your ad in the newsletter next quarter! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

T-Shirts 

T-Shirts are in and many of you have already picked 
them up. Amanda will be on the range for the first 
match of the season for IDPA, USPSA and Action 
Pistol with the remaining shirts. If you would like to 
arrange pick-up at another time, please email her at 
amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Board Meeting 

2nd Tuesday of Every Month 

Action Pistol 

Saturday, March 21, 2015 

Chapman Academy 

Season is complete! See you next season! 

High Caliber Training & Tactics 

CCW Saturday, February 7 – Sunday, February 8, 2015 

CCW Sunday, March 8, 2015 

IDPA 

Season is complete! See you next season! 

Impact Firearms Training (IFT) 

Friday, January 23 – Saturday, January 24, 2015 

Mid Mo Conceal and Carry 

Saturday, January 24, 2015 

Smallbore Rifle Metallic Silhouette 

Season is complete! See you next season! 

Tactical Specialties 

AR101 Saturday, January 3, 2015 

CCW1 Saturday, January 10, 2015 

CCW1 Saturday, February 14, 2015 

CCW1 Saturday, March 7, 2015 

UPSPA/IPSC 

Saturday, March 28, 2015 

ZK Guns CCW Classes 

Please see the club website for dates and times. 

See Green Valley website for cancellations and 
additions to the events calendar 

Glock Certificates 

Congratulations to ticket number 165! 

 

 

FIND MORE CLUB INFORMATION AT WWW.GVSHOOT.COM OR FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK. 
Green Valley Rifle & Pistol Club, P.O Box 1343, Columbia MO 65205-1343 

- PAGE 2 - 

mailto:amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com
mailto:amanda.jo.brown88@gmail.com
http://www.gvshoot.com/

